December 21, 2005
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
WUTC v. PacifiCorp
Docket No. UE-050684
Dear Ms. Washburn:  

Enclosed are Commission Staff’s responses to the Commission’s Bench Requests Nos. 8 – 10. If you have any questions regarding these responses, please contact me at (360) 664-1189.  

Sincerely,

DONALD T. TROTTER 
Senior Counsel 
DTT:tmw 
Enclosures

cc:  Parties

